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Friday 11 December 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We have just received new government guidance which states that self-isolation for contacts 
of people with confirmed coronavirus will be shortened from 14 to 10 days across the UK 
from Monday. This means that anyone who has been self-isolating for 10 days or more will 
be able to end their isolation. 
 
We therefore would like to invite the children from Ladybird class back to school from 
Wednesday 16 December​ for the last two days before the Christmas break ​if your child is 
well and has no symptoms of COVID 19​.   We are very aware that some families may not 
feel comfortable with this new guidance.  We therefore encourage families to make the 
decision to send their children back to school earlier than expected, if they feel comfortable 
with this decision. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Tijen Hassan 
Headteacher 
 
 

 


